





May 21, 2022

Rotary club of Lomma Bjàrret District 2390, Sweden

## **Dear friends!**

We received your donation €988,00. On behalf of all Rotarians in District 2232, as well as the hundreds of thousands of Ukrainians currently suffering from russian aggression, **Thank You Very Much!** 

Thanks to your support, we could help to the injured and wounded during the bombing. Mothers and babies, the aging people, the disabled and the rest could enjoy temporal relief when obtaining medicines, foods, drinks, clothes etc. purchased by your charitable money. Transportation costs for Rotarian aids delivering could also be covered. Our non-profit District account is available 24/7 for everyone who has compassion to lend us a hand in times of trials and tribulations.

We do our best to be efficient when bringing your help to the Ukrainian families. And we are transparent. Please, visit our District Facebook page to be more involved in our daily activity <a href="https://www.facebook.com/RotaryInUkraine">https://www.facebook.com/RotaryInUkraine</a>

Glory to Ukraine!

**District 2232 Governor** 

Volodymyr Bondarenko

Contact person: Rost Lukach, +38 050 316 1684 (Tel, WhatsApp, Telegram, Viber)